

2017 SPRING/SUMMER NEWSLETTER

A BCSC General Membership Meeting was held at the club on Monday, April 17th at 7PM. Please remember that General Membership meeting notices are posted on the club website and at the clubhouse. This newsletter will be available at the clubhouse and will be e-mailed to members that register their e-mail addresses with the club.

So far, it has been a busy Spring at BCSC! The club held the <u>Green Bird Shoot</u> on March 11th. In spite of typical cold March weather here in Green Bay, a good number of shooters took part in this event.

The Good Friday Shoot was held on April 14th and this event turned into a real success with 179 shooters taking part.

For something different, the club held a Wine & Cheese Tasting event on May 1st. This event was held last year and continues to be a popular way to share some great wine and cheeses with your partner or spouse and fellow club members.

And finally, this Spring the club hosted another Scholastic Clay Target event on May 6th & 7th. Young shooters from all around Wisconsin and northern Illinois arrived ready to compete. Over the weekend, a total of 1,512 rounds were shot by a total of 378 shooters. This shoot is a true inspiration to us all. We get an opportunity to see the future of our sport in the young people that take part in this event.



Upcoming events at BCSC include:

The Dragon Lady Registered Skeet Shoot, June 9 - 11

ATA Registered Trap/Shamrock Leather Bag Shoot, June 24

Red, White & Blue Registered Skeet Shoot, July 1 & 2

Wisc. Paralyzed Vets National Trap Shoot, August 4 – 6

Brown County Sportsmens Club Shoot, August 19

There are numerous events planned for this year, please check the club website or stop out and check the Activity Board for the next scheduled shooting event. We have a lot going on this summer – it will be a great time to come out, take part in an event and help us by volunteering to help at any one of these activities. If you don't think you can score a round of trap or skeet, perhaps you can help by loading targets, helping in the kitchen or bar or keeping the grounds clean during a shoot, Your time and effort is always appreciated!!

A reminder that the club is in need of volunteers to help maintain the grounds. Lawn mowing and some trimming are the required tasks for grounds keeping. If you have the time or skills to help with this effort and would like to assist with any of these tasks, please stop out.



Many THANKS!! To Ron and Mary Nuthals for taking the time to plant our flower boxes this spring. The boxes are located on the fences separating the fields. The Nuthals floral talents add some color to the club grounds at a time when we're trying to forget the long winter.



You may notice that the lead shot recovery crew has returned to BCSC this spring for one more try at mining shot from our lake. The work will cover areas previously not mined and plans are to have them finish as quickly as possible.

As warmer weather arrives, remember that the club is a great place to bring the family. There are picnic tables, a lake for fishing and the property is a great place for a walk around the lake or in the woods to see some wildlife. These are things that can be enjoyed by members when shooting is not actively scheduled. The club grounds can be a great place to bring the kids for an afternoon of fishing and activities other than shooting.

See You There!!